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On Oct. 5, Trace Schmeltz of the Chicago office was quoted in an
Investing.com article, “Transparent Cryptocurrency Regulation,
Jurisdiction Still Lacking In US,” regarding the U.S. government's
regulatory approach to cryptocurrencies.
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https://www.investing.com/analysis/lawmakers-call-for-regulatory-clarity-around-cryptocurrencies-200346895

